
Town of Newburgh  

Public Information Workshop 

East Coldenham Hamlet Study 

March 6, 2012 

 

The Town of Newburgh is currently conducting a study of the East Coldenham area .  

The Town’s Comprehensive Plan Update recommended that a study be conducted in this 

area to examine issues and opportunities related to, but not limited to, hamlet planning 

and design, potential “gateway” treatments, vehicular and pedestrian transportation and 

access, including potential circulation and calming improvements and community 

resources.  As part of its information gathering and outreach efforts, the Town is 

conducting a public information workshop.  

 

What: Public Information Workshop 

When: Tuesday , March 6, 2012 at 7:00 pm 

Where: Town Hall, 1496 Route 300, Newburgh, NY 

 

Proposed Agenda: 

 

1. Introduction / Opening Remarks - Hon. Wayne Booth, Supervisor 

 

2. Review Initial Inventory and Existing Conditions – VHB 

 

3. Review Input From Public Input Session - Supervisor Booth and VHB 

- Community Priorities – Issues and Opportunities 

 

4. Presentation of Preliminary Recommendations – VHB 

 

5. Q&A/Next Steps – Supervisor Booth and VHB 

 

 

 

Thank you for your participation in this planning process.  We look forward to receiving your 

feedback and working with you to create a responsive and effective East Coldenham Hamlet 

Plan.  Please direct any suggestions, comments or questions to:  

 

Hon. Wayne C. Booth, Supervisor 

1496 Route 300 

Newburgh, NY 12550 

(845) 564-4552 

 

 


